
   

Becker County 
Building Blocks 
Grant Program 

 

 

Becker County has launched the Building Blocks Grant program to assist 
new and expanding providers with eligible expenses related to increasing 
childcare capacity or becoming a licensed Childcare provider in Becker 
County. Funding has been made available thanks to the Minnesota 
Department of Employment and Economic Development (DEED). 
Maximum grant amounts up to $10,000, funding is limited.  

Applications are now OPEN through June 15th, 2025. 

INQUIRE TODAY! 
BECKER COUNTY EDA • 218-846-7330 • EDA@CO.BECKER.MN.US 
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